From:

Sent: 06 June 2017 16:25
To: Planning

Subject: (no subject)

REF 2017/3043/T
60 Pilgrims lane
London NWE 1SN

Dear Sir/Madam

| am the owner od the ground flat at 60 Pilgrims Lane and | strongly object to cutting down trees in this conservation
area. | have lived here for more than 25 years and enjoy the views and ecology. These healthy mature trees are a
much loved aspect of this building. There is no reason, | repeat there is no reason to cut them down just because of
some insects.This would be environmentally irresponsible.

Professor Riccardo Steiner

Ground Flat

60 Pilgrims lane

London NW3 1SN



